
MIN1 TER VOR POPULATION 

DEVELOPMENT AND CIAL 

PROTECTION OF MONGOLIA 


15160 United Nation 's street 5, 

Chingeltei district, Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia 


Tel (976-51) 264918, Fa)( (976-1 1) 328634 

Web: www.mpdsp.gov.mn 


E-mail: mpdsp@mongolnet.mn 


Date b o!o I/. P9 
Ref. -I/6' ?6 

I 

To: Dear Mrs. Michael Adelhardt 
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Department of Health systems financing 

World health organization 20, avenue Appia-12II , Geneva27, Switzerland 


Subject: Letter of Appreciation 

I express my sincere appreciation to P4H for being a partner in organizing the National Forum on 
Social Insurance Refonn, successfully held on 24-25 October 2012, in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia. 

I shall highlight that organizing this event including the discussion of the Long-tenn strategy draft on 
health insurance, has been very effective and timely action for Mongolian Government. In particular, 
I am pleased that the initiatives for refonning Social insurance system in MongoJia were taken at the 
outset of my administration which brought the Parliament and the social partners together to integrate 
their views and proposals on social insurance refonning goals. 

The support and cooperation of International organizations such as GIZ, P4H, the World Bank and the 
World Health Organization has built a confidence to relevant bodies to start refonn on Social 
Insurance in this initial period of new government of Mongolia. Also I believe the atmosphere to 
initiate the Social insurance Refonn created during the Forum shall be inspirational for Government to 
accomplish the long tenn pension refonn and the Social Health Insurance refonn. 

I believe that our cooperation on improving social protection of Mongolia will even intensify in future, 
through implementing next stages of the project "Strengthening Social and Health Insurance system". 
In this regard we are fully satisfied by the contribution of consultants of P4H, Mr. Holgert Thies, 
Mrs. Victoria Rabovskaja who worked for the project in Mongolia. 
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